
City Manager’s Office 
Phone: (707) 543-3010    Fax:  (707) 543-3030 

MEMORANDUM 

Date: July 17, 2018 

To: Council Members, Sean McGlynn, Gloria Hurtado, Sue Gallagher, Daisy Gomez 

From: Liz Licursi 

Subject: Letter supporting proposed mobile home park on County property 

Attached is a letter to the County Supervisors, signed by the Mayor, supporting a proposed mobile 
home park on county-owned property. 

Due to the time constraints and a matter of urgency, the Mayor has signed this letter and it has been 
been sent to the County of Sonoma Board of Supervisors.   
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